
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
September 17, 2009
     The Gears
Present: President Steve, Jen, Tyler, Crissy, Paul, Dick O, Rich O, Joe S, Lou, Steve F, Tim

Guest: Cathleen OMeara
Lou reported that Rosemary Hughes thanked the club for the flowers, and thoughts, she is feeling better

Richard O’Neil paid a happy dollar, both of his daughters are situated at school for the year

President Steve announced that the annual Holiday Event will be held on Sunday December 20th. 3pm Holiday Pops Performance. Brunch will be served prior to the show. More to follow

The Fall Weekend away is Nov 6th and 7th. If you would like to join the group that is going, please make your reservation at www.stonehurstmanor.com  Contact Dick O’Meara for more information.

